Patrick Doyle

Subject: FW: CR02859 to W0167-03 Indaver Ireland Limited

From: Grace McCormack [mailto:Grace.McCormack@indaver.ie]
Sent: 20 April 2017 14:33

To: Brian Meaney

Subject: CR02859 to W0167-03 Indaver Ireland Limited

Dear Brian,

Further to our telephone conversation, if the change request could be split and only the EWC code amendment
dealt with | would very much appreciate it.

The tonnage increase will likely be dealt with as part of some other changes at our site. We met with Magnus in
January and Magnus was clear that the changes we would be requesting were part of a licence review, so we can
include the tonnage increase at that stage.

We are going to be completing a test programme soon and we would like to include this EWC code as part of the
test programme if possible.

Thanks for your time .

Kind Regards, &
Grace §®~

. . &
Grace McCormack|Quality and Environmental Manager & <O
Indaver Ireland Limited | Carranstown | DuIeek|Co-Meathl>A§g~%bP23 |Ireland
Phone: Reception +353(0)1 2804534 | DD +353(0) 41 21\5\8296%
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